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IFA POLICY  

 
Traveling with Pets  
 
It is the policy of the IFA that pets must remain on the car deck and stay in a vehicle or suitable, owner 
provided, pet carrier for the duration of the voyage. Due to Coast Guard regulations, passengers are not 
allowed on the car deck while the ship is underway.  Pets traveling on IFA vessels should be able to be 
left unattended for the duration of the voyage.   
 
Pets are not allowed on the passenger deck under any circumstance.  Service animals are allowed on 
the passenger deck in accordance with IFA Service Animal policy.  If you are traveling with a Service 
Animal, prior notification is required so that the crew can be prepared to accommodate the passenger 
and animal.  Please contact IFA reservations at 866-308-4848 or 907-225-4848 for additional 
information on traveling with a service animal. 
 
 


